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At the meeting of 12 August 2019, the General Issues Committee received and 
approved a delegation request from the Cardus Institute in support of an unsolicited 
proposal for the adaptive re-use of the Balfour House/Chedoke Estate at 1 Scenic 
Drive, Hamilton. 

Staff are preparing a public report for the 18 September GIC meeting summarizing 
staff's understanding of the Cardus proposal, and it is expected that the Cardus 
delegation will be heard at that time as well. 

If you have any questions, please contact Ian Kerr-Wilson, Manager of Heritage 
Resource Management at 905 546 2424 x1747. 
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